
 

 

 
 

   
   

  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
       

 
 

     
 

  
 

Long-Term Substitute Needed 
Looking for a reliable and enthusiastic individual to fill a long-term substitute position from September 3rd 
through November 29th. 

This is a great opportunity to gain valuable classroom experience! 

Interested candidates please reach out to Neil Wetherbee (nwetherbee@northportps.org) for more 
information! 

Neil Wetherbee 104 Wing St. PHONE (231) 386-5153 
Superintendent Northport, MI  49670 FAX (231) 386-9838 
nwetherbee@northportps.org WEB SITE northportps.org 

mailto:nwetherbee@northportps.org
https://northportps.org
mailto:nwetherbee@northportps.org

